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Question: 

My understanding is that there are a few more international organisations that we play a role 
in. Perhaps you could take on notice to give that to us.  

Answer: 

The ANAO is a member of the International Organisation of Supreme Audit Institutions 
(INTOSAI) which is the principal international organisation dedicated to promoting the 
exchange of audit and financial management information among its member nations and 
providing a network for the international public sector audit community. The ANAO also 
contributes to the activities of two INTOSAI regional organisations; the Asian Association of 
Supreme Audit Institutions (ASOSAI) and the Pacific Association of Supreme Audit 
Institutions (PASAI). The ANAO is currently a member of the INTOSAI Performance Audit 
Subcommittee, the INTOSAI Working Group on IT Audit and the INTOSAI Working Group 
on Environmental Auditing. 

In addition to its above INTOSAI roles, the ANAO also participates in the triennial 
Commonwealth Auditors-General Conference and the Global Audit Leadership Forum. 

 


